
Regent Honey Eater Weekend 
21-22 July 2018 

 

We are happy to confirm that the event will return on 21-22 July 2018. 

You are invited to sign up to participate in tree planting to promote biodiversity and habitat for the 
endangered Regent Honey Eater, enjoy a weekend of camping, and work towards some 
environmental/project badge work too. 

The event location will be confirmed closer to the event and a map provided to all participants. 
Participants will need to provide transport, camping equipment and self-cater for the weekend. 
Members under 16 will require qualified Leader supervision for the event. 

The event is free, however registration is required. 

https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/regent-honey-eater-victorian-scout-environment-event-2018-
tickets-46210109682 

Any questions or concerns? Contact Gordon Young, Victorian Commissioner for the Environment at 
sc.environment@scoutsvictoria.com.au 
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